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21st September 2020 
 

 
The European Day of Languages 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This week celebrates European Day of Languages! 

To celebrate this our whole school on Thursday 24th September in 
the afternoon will spend time celebrating languages. 

Teachers will lead the class in looking at France and practising our 
French. The children will enjoy games and fun activities as part of 
their French afternoon.  

If your child speaks a language and would like to showcase their 
talents during this day please do let us know.  

Please speak to your child about this on Thursday evening and see if they can converse 
with you in a bit of French! 

We look forward to a lovely afternoon and a nice way to start the September weekend! 

Mrs Jill Laing 
 
Maxwellton Primary and Nursery Head Teacher 
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